
7 May 1999

Mr Ian Dundas
Committee Secretary
Standing Committee on Primary Industries and Regional Services
House of Representatives
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Dundas

I enclose the Victorian Farmers Federation (VFF) submission to the Committee’s
Inquiry into Infrastructure and the Development of Rural Areas.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the VFF’s Executive
Officer - Economics and Water Issues, Mr Chris James, on (03) 9207-5526.

Yours sincerely

Peter Walsh
President


